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Comments: Name:  Kathy Armstrong

Comments:  To whom it may concern,

 

The POWDR proposal  for the future of Holland Lake Lodge and land s 100% not in the best interest of the

people of Montana nor of the USA.  Holland Lake Lodge is located within a Grizzly Bear migration corridor

between the Mission Mtns and the Swan Range.   Bringing more vehicle traffic, more humans will change the

entire nature of this eco system and not for good.  

It is imperative that a project of this magnitude must go thru a rigorous EIS process to fully evaluate the effects

on the natural and physical environment and the relationship of people with that environment .   Federal laws and

regulations require the federal government to evaluate the effects of its actions on the environment and to

consider alternative courses of action, as per the National Environmental Policy Act of 1969 .  

 

Once again, this will become an exclusive resort that most of us Local Montanans will not be able to afford as

well as it will also ruin the historic, rustic nature of the lodge.  I do not know anyone  who is in favor of doing this.

Please listen to the people of Montana.  It's bad enough we can't event get into Glacier National Park anymore .

And what about the threatened and endangered Lynx?  Please, we're begging you to protect our back yard and

the future of wildlife.  Holland Lake is a special place offering us a healthy experience of quiet forest solitude, we

must all be stewards of something so precious and rare.

 

Thank you,

Kathy Armstrong


